Dear Mayor Bloomberg and Speaker Quinn:

MY LIBRARY NEEDS YOUR HELP!

This year, The New York Public Library faces the worst cut in its 100-year history...just when my family, my friends, and my neighbors desperately need our libraries for job help, free computer access, programs for kids and seniors, ESOL classes, and so much more.

Please hear our voices!

We simply can't have our libraries open just 4 days a week. The impact on learning, children's services, and essential community resources would be devastating.

Save our libraries! Save jobs! Save our futures!

Everyone I know is worried that our library could be one of those forced to shut down. Hundreds of staff members—people who help us every day in all aspects of our lives—would lose their jobs. All of us would lose out.

SO PLEASE...RESTORE FUNDING TO OUR LIBRARIES. YOUR CONSTITUENTS ARE COUNTING ON YOU.

Sincerely,			
NAME			
ADDRESS			
CITY	STATE	ZIP	
E-MAIL ADDRESS			